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Dear Neighbor: 

 

Below, you will find information on my upcoming events, updates on Legislation and helpful 

information. 

 

Please read on, I would love to hear your thoughts.  If you have any questions or concerns, 

please send me an email: hannon@nysenate.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

KEMP HANNON 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 October 2:  Senior ID Program (Levittown Library) 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 October 3:  Estate Planning (Farmingdale Village Hall) 7:00 pm –  

9:00 pm 

 October 3:  Narcan Training (Seaford High School) 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

 October 4:  Senior Health Expo (St. Paul’s Fieldhouse) 9:00 am –  

1:00 pm 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

OTHER EVENTS IN THE COMMUNITY 

 

 September 29:  Levittown Chamber Fair (St. Bernards) 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

 September 30:  Columbus Lodge Festival (North Massapequa) 11:00 am –  

6:00 pm 

 October 2:  Levittown Library Age Well Expo (Levittown Library) 10:00 am –  

2:00 pm 

mailto:hannon@nysenate.gov
https://www.nysenate.gov/calendar/events/kemp-hannon/october-02-2018/senior-id-program
https://www.nysenate.gov/calendar/events/kemp-hannon/october-03-2018/estate-planning-and-medicaid-basics-program
https://www.nysenate.gov/calendar/events/kemp-hannon/october-03-2018/narcan-training
https://www.nysenate.gov/calendar/events/kemp-hannon/october-04-2018/senior-health-expo
http://levittownchamber.com/cms/images/Flyer-for-FX-website.pdf
http://www.columbuslodge2143.org/index.php?option=com_k2&view=item&id=126:2018-italian-feast-and-festival-scheduled-for-september-30-2018&Itemid=80
https://www.levittownpl.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Age-Well-Expo-flyer-2018.pdf
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++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

PROSTATE CANCER AWARENESS MONTH 

 

September is Prostate Cancer Awareness Month, a month dedicated to educating people about 

prostate cancer and the early detection strategies that have proven to be essential to the lives of 

those battling prostate cancer.  Remaining the second leading cause of cancer-related deaths 

amongst American men, prostate cancer statistics show that one out of every nine men will be 

diagnosed with prostate cancer in their lifetime.  There are no noticeable symptoms of prostate 

cancer while it is still in the early states, making screening critical.  This month, educate yourself 

and your loved ones on the symptoms and dangers of prostate cancer. Visit http://stepup.pcf.org/ 

to learn more. 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

MEDICARE CARD SCAM ALERT 
 

Despite what scammers say, new Medicare cards are free.  In order to eliminate the risk of 

identity theft, the government is in the process of replacing old Medicare cards, which contain a 

recipients Social Security number, with new cards that contain an 11-character identifier.  The 

card is mailed automatically, so any call asking for personal information or proposing a fee to be 

paid is a scam.  Suspicious calls can be reported by calling 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-

4227).  Once you have received your new card, please remember to shred your old one. 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

REAL ID CARDS 

 

Are you REAL ID compliant?  Beginning on October 1, 2020, if you wish to board a domestic 

flight or enter certain federal facilities, you must have a REAL ID.  Standard state licenses will 

only be valid for driving.  Enhanced licenses, which cost an additional $30, can also be 

purchased in order to be REAL ID compliant.  Click here to find out which ID is right for you. 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

 

http://www.dmv.ny.gov/which-id-right-me
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SOCIAL SECURITY CARD REPLACEMENT 

 

New online services are now available for residents of New York for replacement Social 

Security number card requests.  The portal allows people to replace their Social Security card 

from home, without having to travel to a Social Security office.  If you are a U.S. citizen, are 18 

or older and are a resident of New York, you can request a replacement card by creating a My 

Social Security Account online.  

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

HELP STOP THE LIRR’S FARE HIKE 

 

Last week, I joined Majority Leader Flanagan and the Senate Majority’s Long Island Delegation 

at the Bethpage Train Station to announce our efforts to force the Long Island Railroad (LIRR) 

to provide fare relief to the region’s long-suffering commuters. The MTA continues to make 

illogical attempts to drive up costs for commuters by proposing a 4% increase in the monthly 

LIRR commutation ticket.  The MTA needs to ensure proper and reliable service before another 

dollar is taken from Long Island commuters.  Despite significant unreliability, equipment failures 

and delays, they continue to place a tremendous burden on working Long Islanders.  Any 

residents or commuter who would like to join the call for the MTA to provide riders with better 

service before considering fare increases are encouraged to sign my petition. 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

HANNON IN THE COMMUNITY 

 

             
Recently, I attended the Levittown Soccer Club Annual Opening Day ceremony at General 

Douglas MacArthur High School and the Island Trees Soccer Club Opening Day event at 

Michael F. Stokes Elementary School.  Pictured above on the left are the Goal Getters and on the 

right are the Levittown Soccer Gumballs. 

http://www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount
https://www.nysenate.gov/petitions/kemp-hannon/stop-lirrs-fare-hike-until-service-improves
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I was proud to attend the Levittown Island Trees Youth Council Presidents Dinner at the 

Wantagh Inn.  Pictured above is Mike Nelson, Executive Director (holding the citation) and 

members of the council. 

 

 
Last weekend I enjoyed a beautiful day at the Garden City South Street Fair on Nassau Blvd.  It 

was a pleasure to meet with constituents throughout the day. 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
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Thank you for taking the time to read my Monthly Newsletter.  I hope you found it informative. 

 

If you have a friend who would be interested in receiving this Newsletter or any other essential 

updates or emergency information, please kindly pass along their e-mail address to me and I will 

extend them a personal invitation! 


